
 
 

 
From: Bagwell, John W. [mailto:JBagwell@lermansenter.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2011 11:39 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: K51EK - Family Broadcasting 
 
Mohammad, 
 
Following up on our conversation this morning, I have checked with Family Broadcasting Group, Inc. 
regarding the reduced power level at which K51EK is operating.  The station’s current ERP is 3.43 kW 
due to its reduced power operation as discussed in its pending STA request. 
 
I have also filed an electronic notification of the station’s resumption of operations as you requested.  A 
copy of that document is attached. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
John 
 
1452-0001 

 
 
 

 
The entirety of this e-mail message and all attachments may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from 
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail, and delete this 
communication and all attachments from your computer or PDA. 


